
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Fordham News 

Headteacher– Jakki Sibley 

Acting Deputy Headteacher- Alison Crawley 

admin@allsaints-fordham.essex.sch.uk D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 9  

 DIARY DATES 

January 2020 

 

6th- Back to school! 

17th- Swimming for 

Y5 starts 

20th- Y6 pupil bake 

sale after school 

24th- Y5 swimming 

31st- Y5 swimming 

 

February 

 

7th- Y5 swimming 

13th- e-safety day 

with the ‘2Johns’ 

14th- Parent evening 

e-safety event in 

school 

14th- Y5 swimming 

17th-21st Half Term 

24th- Non Pupil Day- 

staff training 

25th Back to school 

 

 

There’s nothing more ‘Christmassy’ than our children dressed up as sheep and stars, 
donkeys and wise men- and this year didn’t disappoint! 

 

 
 

There have been so many wonderful Christmas celebrations going on in school and your 
children have worked super hard to put every effort into everything they’ve done. From 

organising Christmas jumper days, making Christingles, rehearsing carols and even building the 
North Pole (!), they have been brilliant as always!  

 
Well done Fordham, you’ve all made us so proud this year- I know that 2020 will be no 

different! 
 

Can I take this opportunity to wish you all a wonderful Christmas, we hope that you  

all have a fantastic time over the festive period and I thank you for all of your support over the 
last year.   

 

Mrs Sibley 

A Very Merry Christmas! 

Gold Book Winners- December 2019 

Class 1- Jack, Edie, Dylan and Harvey 

Class 2- Tommy, Millie, Oliver and the whole of Class 2! 

Class 3-Adam, Nikita, Tabitha and Paris 

 Class 4- Emmie, Morgan, Hayden and Charlie 

Class 5-  Alexandra, Charlotte, Amelia and Jack 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

This month’s winners have been…… 

Enjoyment & Inspiration Houses- well done!  

 

HOUSE POINT WINNERS 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

MISS STAFFORD! 

When Miss Stafford returns in the New 

Year she will be ‘Mrs Locke’!  

Miss Stafford gets married this Friday 

and we couldn’t be happier for her and 

her husband to be, Ben! We all wish 

them every happiness for the future  

Don’t forget to book 

next year’s dinners! 

Just a little reminder to book 

your dinners online ready for 

next term! Mrs T would be ever 

so grateful! 

 

 

 

When you’re out and about doing your Christmas shopping have a look around 

town and see if you can spot some of the Christmas stars that our children in class 5 

were asked to decorate. We were really pleased to be one of 20 schools asked to 

participate and we think the children did a super job for the community! There’s a 

downloadable star map at https://incolchester.co.uk/stars-project  

Why not enjoy a pre-Christmas treasure hunt! Enjoy! 

This term’s attendance 

leaders were…….. 

Classes 1 & 5, both with 

98% attendance! 

Thank you for all of 

your resources 

donations over the 

year- it really has 

helped our school! 

We constantly need 

consumables so any 

donations are still 

gratefully received! 

https://incolchester.co.uk/stars-project

